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Dear Parents and Prospective Students 
 

MALMESBURY SCHOOL OPEN DAYS AND OPEN EVENING 2023 
 

I am writing to give you some information about our Open Days and Open Evening at Malmesbury School. 
 

Open Days:  18 September, 19 September and morning of 20 September 2023 
We believe it is helpful for parents to see the school at work and we have arranged tours of the school buildings during the 
working day including an opportunity to spend some time in lessons.  The tours will last about one hour and will be led by a 
senior member of staff who will be pleased to answer any questions you may have.  To reserve a place on a tour please 
email mailin@malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Open Evening:  Wednesday 20 September 2023 from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
We hope that the Open Evening will give you and your children the opportunity to look around the school and see some of 
the activities that our students are involved in as well as meeting many of the teachers who will be working with next year's 
Year 7 students. 
 

We would like the opportunity to talk formally to you about life at Malmesbury School.  Unfortunately, the hall is not large 
enough to accommodate everyone at once so we will have two sessions.  You are invited to attend the 6pm session.  Please 
bring the ticket sent with this letter with you on 20 September. 
 

Programme for Wednesday Evening 20 September 2023 
6:00 – 6:40 pm  a formal session for parents and students from the following schools: 
    

Brinkworth Earl Danby’s St Mary’s Tetbury *(out of catchment) 
Crudwell    
Lea & Garsdon 
Minety 
Seagry 
Sherston 
Walter Powell    

       

After the presentation, parents and students are invited to look around the school, view the various displays and 
meet the staff and students.  There will be tasters in the restaurant from 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm and there will also be a 
selection of curry dishes, snacks and drinks available to purchase.  Please bring cash as we are unable to process credit 
cards on site. 
 

We hope that you will be able to visit us on our Open Days and Evening and look forward to meeting you. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
        
 
 

Brett Jouny 
Headteacher 
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